

BO CITY COUNCIL.

Dr. Wusu Sannoh Building
Reservation Road
Kortugbuma Section
Bo City
OFFICE OF THE CHIEF ADMINISTRATOR

CONTACTS +23276654986 +23288654986

fveroj@gmail.com boctycouncil2004@gmail.com

To: The Mayor Royal Leamington Spa Town Hall Leamington Spa United Kingdom.

Date: 27th October, 2022.

Dear His Worship,

<u>Letter of Appreciation and Recognition of the 40th Anniversary of the Royal Leamington Spa</u> <u>Town Hall</u>

On behalf of the management of Bo City Council, I bring you fraternal felicitations. The Bo City Council has been twinned with the Royal Leamington Spa Town Hall since 2005 as per agreement signed between Dr. Wusu Sannoh (His Worship the Mayor, Bo City Council) and the Late Mota Singh (His Worship the Mayor, Royal Leamington Spa Town Hall). This outstanding relationship has grown from strength to strength. On that note, the Bo City Council heartily congratulates and joins the Royal Leamington Spa Town Hall in recognition for celebrating forty (40) years of tremendous service to the people of Leamington Spa.

The Council also expresses with unfading love its thanks and appreciation for the timely remarkable financial contribution to support a worthy course (Tree Planting) in the City of Bo.

The Bo City Council is committed to continue and strengthen this outstanding relationship into the future.

Highest regards,